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Dear Parents, 

 

Liverpool City Council have asked that I pass the following message on to you: 

 

“I need to share with you that an incident has recently been reported to the police following 

the suspicious behaviour by an adult in the South Liverpool Area.  Parents are reminded of 

the importance of ensuring their children travel safely to and from school.  We would 

encourage parents to discuss with young people how to act if approached suspiciously by an 

adult.” 

 

Over the next few days, we will be reminding pupils about how to stay safe when they are out 

of school. 

 

If you have any questions about this matter, please do not hesitate to contact Mr R Lawton, 

our Child Protection Officer. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Stephen Brierley 

Principal 

 

 


